
 

  
TOWN OF SURFSIDE 

Office of the Town Manager 
MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

9293 HARDING AVENUE 
SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009 

Telephone (305) 861-4863 
 

 
          LETTER TO COMMISSION 
          No.: 07-2024 
 
 
To:   Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and 

Members of the Town Commission 

From:    Mark Blumstein, Acting Town Manager 

Date:   December 17, 2024 

Subject:   Resolution No. 2024-3356 regarding 8777 Collins Avenue Electrical Vault 
 

The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to transmit the attached email communication 
from FPL following delivery of the subject Resolution. 
 
Per the attached Email, FPL has indicated that it “will coordinate with the developer on another 
location for the vault room.”  
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 
 
Enclosed: Email from the Town & Response from FPL 








